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Reception Advent  Term 1 2022-2023
SeeSaw

I hope you have all had a wonderful break with your families. It has been so lovely to hear about the things 
you have been doing. We are busy setting up your child’s SeeSaw account for reception. 

What will we be doing this half term 

As part of our Myself topic we will be sharing our Family Box from week commencing 5th 
September onwards. This will involve each child bringing home the box and choosing some objects 
to celebrate their family. Thank you for taking the time to discuss this at home with your child and 
we look forward to hearing about the items they have chosen to share. Some examples will be 
included.

To communicate a child’s absence please email office@st-patricksrc.notts.sch.uk

For and emergency outside of school hours please email slt@st-patricksrc.notts.sch.uk

Just a reminder that we start the school day between 8.30 and finish at 3.20 using the Ling Forest 
Road entrance. You are welcome to bring your child into class at the start of the day which will give 
you opportunity to speak to your child’s key worker if you need to.

English Maths RE

Nursery rhymes
Queen of Hearts
Incy Wincy Spider
Jack and Jill
Three Blind Mice
I’m a little teapot
Humpty Dumpty
Dr Foster

Matching, sorting and 
comparing
Numbers 1, 2, 3, 4, 5
One more, one less
Time

Myself
Welcome

What to bring to school
• Water bottle
• Snack – a piece of fruit
• PE is on Tuesday – children to wear school uniform and bring named PE kit in a bag
• Sunhat

Lunch
If your child is having a school lunch please order via Parentmail. The menu for the term is available to view. 
Lunches must be ordered before midnight the night before and can be ordered up to a term in advance.

Staff working in reception
In reception the class teacher is Mrs Newton-Hewlett supported by Mrs Bointon and  Mrs Choudhury. We 
also have Mrs Lowe  working in nursery along with Mrs Smith and Mrs Robinson
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Reception Advent Term 2022-2023
Class Timetable

Keeping in touch 

As parents, you are the first educators of your child and at the school we 
recognise that the partnership between home and school is fundamental 
to your child’s success. School staff are always happy to speak to parents 
during the week before or after school, please contact the below email 
address or the office to make contact.
Please email the class email address if you need to pass on any information 
or have any concerns. 
The email address is F2@st-patricksrc.notts.sch.uk
We will also keep you informed when we have additional adults working in 
a class or when there are changes to the staff members. 
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